Dear Parents and Guardians:

We hope that this email finds you and your loved ones well. Due to remote learning and the U.S. Department of Agriculture waiver to provide free meals to all students, we are not required to request parents to complete a lunch application for this year.

We do need your assistance in completing the Socioeconomic Income Form (SIF) today to help us gather data that will support academic programs at our district and campuses.

Why is Ysleta ISD requesting financial information? The information you provide by returning the SIF impacts the funding that each school receives from the state government. The SIF is used to capture information and ensure the Ysleta ISD receives all the funding it is entitled to for state educational programs. Last year's some of the funding allowed us the opportunity to provide personal student devices for every student along with hotspots to support internet connectivity for our families. This information is also used by students who are eligible to receive college application fee waivers, reduced or free college entrance exams

What do I need to do? Please complete the form found on this site http://thedistrict.yisd.net/ParentPortal. Your assistance in helping us maintain our academic funding levels is greatly appreciated.

If you completed a lunch application for your child's school recently, you do not have to complete the SIF. Please contact your child's school if you have questions.

Thank you for your support!

